St. Peter's Prep
CLASS of 1962

From: Tom Freeman
Email: tom8151@gmail.com

My wife and I are Prep Parents (P '14,17, 18 and hopefully '24). I met a 1962
Alumnus this weekend and would like to send a message to the Class of 1962. Is

there a way I can do that?
*x X X

Thomas Freeman <tom8151@gmail.com> Today at 11:16 AM
To: Gene Boyle <geneboyle3@gmail.com>
Re: Class of '62

Mr. Boyle - Thanks for the response. Please tell your classmates the current Prep
parents are very appreciative of the Alumni support.




